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With the Administration’s ongoing threats to the United States Postal Service, a
bipartisan group of lawmakers have introduced Resolutions in the House and Senate
expressing the sense that Congress should take all appropriate measures to ensure
that the United States Postal Service remains an independent establishment of the
Federal Government and is not subject to privatization.

Privatizing the Postal Service threatens the very lifeline that millions of Americans,
especially those in rural and hard-to-reach areas, depend on every day to receive
critical deliveries including prescription drugs, checks, online purchases, and mail-in
election ballots.

We are committed to advocating for a Postal Service that prioritizes public service
over politics and private profit, and we stand ready to work with lawmakers to ensure
that USPS remains a pillar of rural communities and a lifeline for all Americans.

Ask Congress to support H. Res. 70 in the House and S. Res 147 in the Senate!
Please contact your Representatives and Senators today at 202-224-3121 and urge
them to Protect America’s Public Postal Service!
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